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20th March, 1929.

Professor 0. B. Fryer, 
Department of History 
FACULTY of ARTS 
lie Gill University.

■

Dear Professor Fryer
I understand that you are obliged to 

discontinue your kind services as Secretary to the 
McCord Museum.

I need not say how much we appreciate 
all your kind interest ad work.

If it be correct that it is the 
Pri cipal* u prerogative- to select your successor 
I would suggest the name of Mr. T. 17. L. HecDEHMOT.

Very sincerely yours

Acting Principal.


